
Williamson Conservation and Sporting Club   

6786 Pound Road   

Williamson, NY 14589   

Meeting Minutes for Tuesday December 3rd, 2024  

Call to Order  

President Greg Hiller called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM immediately following the Pledge of 

Allegiance to the Flag.  

  

Members in attendance:  Jeff Kunzer, Greg Hiller, Tim Montondo, John Jenkins, Jim Sweet, Mark 

Young, Dave Waddell, Luis Rivera, Len Chaput, Richard Liberatore, Eric Giebner and Bill Jolliff. 

 

Officers Reports  

• Minutes for the November 5th meeting were read and approved. 

• Club Treasurer Jeff Kunzer gave his report for November.  His report was approved.  Jeff 

reported there were 567 paid members as of November 30, 2024.  

  

New Business:  

• The club’s insurance that was not renewed on November 1st has now been reinstated by the same 

company for another year.  Thanks to the efforts of Jeff Kunzer, Greg Hiller and Richard 

Liberatore.  

• With that, President Greg Hiller thanked Jeff for his above and beyond efforts for everything he 

does for WCSC.  Approved by everyone present with great round of applause. 

• Sadly, WCSC member Don Smith passed away on November 30th.  His wife preceded him in 

death by 15 days. Sincere condolences to his family and friends.  May he Rest in Peace. 

• Election of club’s officers will take place at the January meeting.  If any member would like to 

be a candidate for any office, please make your intention known.  Preferably at the January 

meeting but if you cannot attend or in addition, you can do so in writing and mail to: Williamson 

Conservation & Sporting Club; PO Box 175; Williamson, NY 14589 to be received one week 

prior to the January meeting to be held on Tuesday January 7th at 7:00 PM. 

• If any member needs a battery powered 3 wheeler, past deceased member Bill Chappel’s is 

available. 

• Next WCSC meeting will be held on Tuesday January 7, 2025 at 7:00 PM. 

 

Old Business 

• If any member has the urge to help with any and all activities at the club: weekend counter detail, 

mowing, field and trap maintenance, etc., please discuss your availability with Jeff Kunzer.  

Contact information on our website. 

 

Other 

• Here’s wishing all WCSC members, their family and friends a very Happy, Safe and Prosperous 

Holiday Season. 

 

Adjournment  

• Motion made to adjourn at 7:35 PM.  Motion carried.  

 

Submitted by Bill Jolliff, Secretary  


